
 

 

Friendly Reminders: 

Please send your child to 

school with:  

• Mask to wear 

• Extra mask 

• Water 

• Healthy snack  

• Healthy Lunch 

• Comfortable indoor 

and outdoor shoes 

(preferably no 

flipflops)  

• Sunscreen  

• Sun hat  

• A change of clothes  

• A blanket and pillow 

for quiet time. 

Drop off is from 07:15 to 

07:45  

Pick-up is at 12:00 or 

from 14:00 to 14:30 
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What’s News: 

We have many exciting themes for the month of March. We will be kicking 

off with Dr Seuss, St Patrick’s Day and Easter. 

In honor of Dr Seuss’s birthday on March 2nd we will celebrate with some 

sillies this week.  

Monday: My many colored Monday - Dress in as many colors as you can 

find. 

Tuesday: Fox in Socks – wear crazy socks. 

Wednesday: Wacky Wednesday – Wacky hair day. 

Thursday: The Cat in the Hat – Wear your favorite hat. 

Friday: Dress as your favorite Dr Seuss character 

 

Friday: Dress as your favorite Dr Seuss character  

 

 

Important Dates: 

• School Closes on March 5th 

• School opens on March 15th  

• St Patrick’s Day March 17th (Dress in green) 

 

 

Mask’s 

We would like to thank parents 

for their ongoing support with 

the school’s policies and 

procedures.  

We will be adding mask free time 

to our class day. Children will be 

allowed to go outside every 1.5 

hrs for mask free time.  

We will also discuss and model 

how to safely remove and 

reapply a mask during circle time 

each day. 


